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marcham & district news	WI , SOciety Walk and Clubs

next meeting
7.30pm Thursday 21 October

Thames and Chiltern Air Ambulance
David Griffiths

Autumn Bring and Buy Sale
Visitors welcome - £3 voluntary contribution

Contacts for: 	S onia Edwards	 01865 391442
more information	 Christine Whild	 01865 391270

Autumn is the time of year for walking in our changing 
countryside. What happens if you fall and have an accident 
miles from anywhere? This month our speaker David 
Griffiths will tell us all about the Thames and Chiltern Air 
Ambulance Service and how they rescue injured people 
from all around our county. There will also be an Autumn 
bring and buy sale with produce from your garden, 
houseplants, bric-a-brac and books. 
The September meeting was well attended and we saw 
some stunning slides of the Universe as well as enjoying 
a bring and share selection of tasty food. Two of members 
also gave a short account of recent activities. Sylvia 
Horlock showed us impressive photos taken on her Digital 
Photography course at Denman College and Marjorie 
Evans recounted her memories of Lady Brunner and our 
visit to Greys Court in the summer.
Future Events
Oct 6th.	 Speakers Selection Day at Stonesfield
Oct 13th.	 Card making 
Oct 15th.	 Food and Flowers Demonstration at 

Horton cum Studley
Oct 19th.	 Needlework Craft Day
Oct 27th.	 Ghost Walk around Marcham (6:30 p.m.)

Marcham WI
October 2010

RAF Abingdon in WWII 
The role of 10 Operational Training Unit

Pat Minns
All Saints’ Church Tuesday 12th October 2010, 7.45pm

Next meeting  9th November 2010     
The Lockinge Estate - Christine Wardingley

Non-members £2 or use your free token	 www.marchamsociety.org.uk
Further details: Sheila Dunford (391439) or Judith Fontaine (391275)

MSSSC: Marcham Sports, Scouts & Social Club
The pavilion & field off 

Morland Road
It was good to see some old friends at the club for the September 
quiz night.  It went very well, so well we’ve planned another for 
October.  Details of all forthcoming events are listed below.
Don’t forget we are open every Friday night from 8pm, now with 
the added interest of the weekly Bonus Ball Raffle.  Every Friday 
there is a £15 prize and the winner also has the chance to win the 
accumulating jackpot. Full details are available in the club. The 
last Friday in the month is always a real ale, adults only night.
• Friday 8th Oct – A sport and general knowledge Quiz starting at 
8.30.  Don’t forget you can also enter the Friday Jackpot Raffle!
• Saturday Oct 30th Halloween Family Night
Look out for posters

We look forward to 
seeing you at the club

For more info contact Geoff Dix, secretary  
on 391577 or geoff.dix@hotmail.com

Senior Citizens
At our last meeting we had a very interesting talk by the Rev. Richard 
Zair. He spoke of his family and some of their travels, holidays and 
places of work all illustrated by slides, a very interesting afternoon. 
Early September, 30 members went on a lunch outing, to the ‘Lord 
Kitchener’ near Witney and had a very enjoyable meal. Hope we 
can repeat it soon..
Joyce Parry

Sunshine Club
We would welcome any new members to our club on a Monday 
afternoon at 2pm at Duffield Place for any information phone 
Mo Tidbury on 391536.
Maureen (Mo) Tidbury, Chairlady

Marcham Society Midweek Walk
Thursday, October 7th 2010. 
For this month’s walk we will meet at The Harrow in West Ilsley 
(Map Ref: SU471826)  at 12.30 for lunch and 1.30pm for the 
walk of about 5 miles. We will be enjoying a downland walk 
along the ancient track ways to Farnborough, once the home 
of John Betjeman. New walkers are always very welcome. 
Members free, non-members £1. Ring Eric Dunford on 391439 
for lifts and details.

Have your say...
the new name for police surgeries

• 11th October 1000-1200 
Police Office, Wootton Community Centre

• 12th October 1000-1100
Duffield Place, Marcham

Abingdon Outer Neighbourhood Team
NAG7 Marcham, Wootton, Shippon and Boars Hill

Non-emergency number: 0845 8 505 505

MARCHAM CRICKET CLUB
The OCA 2010 Season has now finished.
After a Season of mixed fortunes, with some 
Fixtures adversely affected by certain typically 
damp aspects of English Summer weather, the 
1st and 2nd XIs each finished in mid-table 
positions in their respective Divisions.
There was an entertaining conclusion to the Season at Marcham 
with the 1st XI falling only twenty runs or so short of a victory over 
the Team that ended at the top of Division 1.
Information relating to the Club may be obtained from Terry 
Whittaker (391317). 	 CSB


